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31 August 2021 
 
 
RED Maria Lourdes G. Ferrer 
Regional Executive Director 
DENR-Region 4B 
 

RE:  Philippine Cockatoo Conservation Program (PCCP) Presentation to RED4B  
 
Dear Dir. Ferrer: 
 
Warm greetings! 
 
The Philippine Cockatoo Conservation Program (PCCP) is our pilot conservation program 
since 1998 and this is enabled by a MoA with the DENR-BMB. The PCCP is implemented 
within four project sites in Palawan, the stronghold of the Philippine Cockatoo globally.  
 
We thank you for the attention you are giving towards our patrol reports and in other 
undertakings in particular for Rasa Island Wildlife Sanctuary pursuant to RA 7586 as 
amended by RA 11038 or the ENIPAS Law. 
 
May we kindly request your precious time to meet us via zoom so we can officially 
introduce ourselves and present to you our programs and other projects implemented by 
the Katala Foundation Inc? We hope in this way we are able to inform you of our past, 
present and future plans for the PCCP and looking forward that DENR through your regional 
leadership would be part of these endeavors to jointly achieve our shared conservation 
goals. We are open from September 21 to 24, 2021 at your convenient time within these 
dates for this opportunity to be with you. I can be reached through my personal email at 
idlacerna@gmail.com or at kficacatua2016@gmail.com or at 0917-717-4479. We look 
forward hearing from you. 
  
Thank you very much for our continued partnership. 
    
Sincerely, 
 
 

INDIRA DAYANG LACERNA-WIDMANN 
Chief Operations Officer 
KFI 
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